
 

A message from Mrs Connor, Headteacher : 
It has been a pleasure to see the development and progress of the chil-
dren during this year. They are so keen to learn; developing their lan-
guage and friendships every day. Our curriculum has been jam packed 
with events! Highlights have been our stay and play sessions, the trip 
to Blue Planet Aquarium, the fire service, pilot and police visits and who 
can forget Santa making time to join our Christmas party! I would like to 
thank all the amazing staff at Westminster Nursery for their continued 
hard work and efforts, our parents for getting involved in all our activi-
ties and events and our dedicated Governors who give their time to see 
our school develop and succeed. 
 
Enjoy a lovely summer break and fingers crossed for more sunshine!                                       

A message from Mrs Reed, Chair of Governors;                                                 

The governors of our school take their voluntary role seriously, and work hard to      

support our nursery and its community. The governors work within one or more sub 

committees such as Premises, Finance and Curriculum that meet at least once per term 

with all the governors  coming together for a Full  Governor Meeting at the end of each 

term.  (All minutes of the  meetings are on the website). Each year governors undertake 

termly learning walks based around the Early Years curriculum. A skills audit takes 

place annually and this dictates the training for all governors. We completed training, 

this year, on financial management, the Early Years Curriculum, and Governor roles 

and responsibilities – to name just a few. We have welcomed two new governors to our 

governing body – Mr Graham Chadwick and Mrs Jill Chadwick. Our priorities moving 

forwards are to engage with all stakeholders and make links with our community, so you 

can expect to meet some of us at school events. 

 

To all our pupils who are   

leaving for ‘big’ school,   

we will miss  

you all! 

You are  

superstars! 

 

 

July 2024  

Holiday dates 

School closes on  

Friday 19th July 

and  returns on  

Tuesday 3rd  

September .  

Staff news 

We say “Goodbye 

and All the Best!“   

to Mrs Bedford    

this week and     

wish her well in her 

new job.  


